

Friday June 7th 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Student Council

Congratulations to the new student council representatives who have been voted in by Key Stage 3 & 4 pupils and staff. The student council for 2024/2025 will be Maya, Tiago, Samuel, Libby, Ahmed and Gift. They received certificates this week in assembly and will have their first meeting as a new group soon.

Local Offer

Endorphins are now taking bookings for their next session which will be at Spa Camberwell on Saturday 6th July between 9am-12pm. You can book your child in by completing the form here: https://eequ.org/experience/6895

Sports Works are taking bookings for their sessions. See flyers below for further information and booking details.











There is a sports taster day on Saturday being run Lewisham Disability Sports Network on Saturday 8th June.

Secondary pupil catch up immunisations

The Southwark nursing team are running an immunisation catch up session for pupils between years 8-11 who have not yet had their DTP (Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio), Meningitis and HPV (Human papilloma virus) vaccinations. The session is on Saturday 15th June from 9am – 1.30pm at Ann Bernadt Children & Family Centre, 29 Chandler Way, London SE15 6DT. No appointments necessary, it is being run as a drop-in session.

Lambeth Country Show

This weekend, between 1pm and 9pm, the Lambeth Country Show is taking place in Brockwell Park. Full details of the show and all the events on offer can be found here https://www.lambethcountryshow.co.uk/

Best wishes,

Erin McCarthy Head of School

EMcCarthys